
SCHNEE LEARNING CENTER      December 2021 Newsletter
State mandated end of course exams will be held at Schnee Learning Center from Monday, December 6th through Friday, December 10th. Testing does not count for any class but it is required for graduation. Attendance is mandatory. 

The testing will be divided into AM and PM sessions. On most days you will have only 1 test in the AM and then be released from school by 11:30am -12:00pm. The afternoon session will begin about 12:00pm-12:30pm. For the afternoon session, students will be released from school upon completion of the test. There will be no regular classes this week of testing. Students who do not have testing on a given day will be excused from school on that day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tentative testing schedule December 6th – 10th:
         Mon. 12-6    Tues. 12-7   Wed. 12-8   Thurs. 12-9   Fri. 12-10
AM     ELA1             ELA2            Alg             Geo                Bio
PM    US Hist			     Gov

This schedule is tentative and could change prior to or even during testing week. Do not make plans for the morning of the week of December 6th.
 
December 16th:  End of the 2nd Quarter 
December 17th:  Records Day-No school for students. 
December 20th - January 2nd: Holiday Break
Monday, January 3rd, 2022: School resumes 

Stay healthy and safe during this holiday season.

Sincerely,

Tony Pallija
Executive Director
Schnee Learning Center
2222 Issaquah St.  Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44221
330 -922-1966 Ext: 502520
Fax:  330-945-4059
Schneelearningcenter.org 
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